
 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

7th October 2024         Pre-school Class Newsletter  Term: Autumn 1   Week: six 

 Pre-school have been brilliant this week.  They were very well behaved when we had a visit 

from a poet.  It was National Poetry Day on Thursday 3rd October so Andy Tooze came in on 

Monday afternoon to deliver workshops across the school.  The children certainly made us feel 

proud.  Well done, everyone! 

This week, pre-school have enjoyed singing ‘Hey Diddle, Diddle’.  We 

laughed about the dish running away with the spoon!  In PE, the 

children have loved played ‘Dance and Freeze’ to warm up.  Later, they 

worked with a partner to aim and throw a soft ball through a hoop.   

This week, the children have done lots of printing.  They have printed 

with their hands, their fingers and with apples and leaves.  The 

children  learnt to keep the printing object still to leave the best print.   

During PSHE time, we looked at Sidney’s well-being box.  He really 

enjoyed showing the objects and photos to the other children.  

Remember, well-being boxes can be sent in when you’ve had chance to 

complete the activity.  Details were sent out over Seesaw but please ask 

if you have questions. I am sure that now we’ve shared one box the 

other children will be pestering to make theirs! 

Have a brilliant weekend and thank you for all your support so far! 

The Pre-school Team 

A few dates for your diary… 

Friday 15th November- World Nursery Rhyme Dress up.  This is for Pre-school only and not whole 

school.  For more detail see separate letter, sent via ParentMail. 

Tuesday 26th November/Thursday 28th November - Pre-school Visits to Alsager Library.  Children 

attend one of the given dates.  We will walk to the library and head back to pre-school in time 

for lunch (further details to follow).  

Wednesday 4th December – Parent/Pre-schooler Christmas Decoration Workshop.  Further details 

to follow nearer the time.  Each child can invite one adult to help them at the workshop.  

Children who don’t normally attend on Wednesdays can join us for the workshop 9.15-10.30am 

TBC.  The workshop will take place in the school hall.   

 

 

 

  


